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Listing Authority Announcement

The following is an announcement issued by the Listing Authority
pursuant to the Listing Rules

Quote

Discontinuation of listing of Pefaco International Plc.

DL Ref: 2018/01/000

The Authority is hereby notifying the market that with effect from 1 9th April 2018 the listing
of Pefaco International plc (the Company) securities specifically MT0000800103 Pefaco
International Plc. — Ordinary Shares €1.50 is being discontinued from the Malta Stock
Exchange, in terms of Article 17(1 )(a) of the Financial Markets Act and Listing Rule 1.21.
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